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Special Meeting 

May 8, 2014 
 

The City School Liaison Committee held a Special Meeting, Gunn High School 
Main Office, 780 Arastradero Road.  

 
The meeting was called to order at 8:34 A.M. 

 
Present:  City of Palo Alto Representatives  

Liz Kniss, Vice Mayor, Committee Chair 
Greg Schmid, Council Member 

 Khashayar Alaee, Senior Management Analyst 

 
 Palo Alto Unified School District Representatives 

 Dana Tom, Board Member 
 Heidi Emberling, Board Member 

 Cathy Mak, District Chief Business Officer 
 

Absent:  
 

Oral Communications 

None 

Approval of Minutes 

The City School Liaison Committee toured Tour Gunn High School - 780 

Arastradero Road at 8:30 A.M. and Jane Lathrop Stanford (JLS) Middle 
School - 480 E. Meadow Drive and Fairmeadow Elementary School - 500 E. 

Meadow Drive at 9:30 A.M. 

ADJOURNMENT:  The meeting was adjourned at 10:05 A.M. 

City/School Liaison Committee 
Special Meeting 

Minutes 
 
 

 


